
 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 
Meeting Minutes – November 11, 2019 

 
 

Attendance 
Commission Members: Mark Lomax – vice Chair, David Sharp, Tom Lorditch, William Sparke 
                         Shu-I Tu, Connie Ace-Chair (on leave)  
 
Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisor, Eileen Albillar – Liaison (on leave) 

Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth – President, Ken Samen, Kathy Newcomb, 
              Donna Sempowski 
 
 

Call to Meeting at 7:00PM by vice Chair  
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 WHC members approved 10/14/2019 meeting minutes. 

 10 Folly Road School House renovations.  At the request of Mr. Lomax, WHS President Doyle Roth 
indicated that WHC could facilitate the application for a free water hook up from BoS.  Both WHC 
and WHS recognize that the ultimate goal of this important and aspiring renovation is to have a 
historic Warrington museum for general public.  Thus, it is imperative that the site must have 
reliable water and sewer services to meet the necessary and sufficient health and hygiene 
conditions for all visitors.  All meeting attendees strongly encourage Township to proactively provide 
all required financial supports and technical engagements to connect public water and sewer lines 
to the school house building.   

 Mark reported that Open Space cancelled its last meeting and thus, no activity update is available.  

 New Business.  WHC members supported the willingness of Mr. Sparke to continue his membership 
for another term.  Attending WHC members also voted to recommend Mr. Sparke as the new vice-
Chair to replace Mr. Lomax who will assume his new role in BoS. 

 Mail.  None. 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:12PM. 
 

 
                                                        Next Meeting December 9, 2019 
 
Shu-I Tu 
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


